
News from 220 

Reading 
Readers will be comparing and contrasting nonfiction texts 
that focus on the same topic. 

Writing 
Authors will be publishing their biographies about famous 
Americans throughout history. 

Math 
Students will continue to practice multi-step problem solving 
strategies. 

Science 
Scientists will identify examples of interdependence 
between plants, animals, and their habitats. 

Social  
Studies 

Social Studies will be an additional time for students to 
work on their research and biographies. 

Coming Soon… A Note From  
Ms. Elliott 

Welcome Back! 
I can’t believe we have only 10 days 
left! We have learned so much this 
year, and are now preparing for third 
grade. Please continue to read with 
your child nightly, asking him/her 
questions about the books he/she is 
reading. Thank you for your continued 
support!  

• Monday, 5/14 Scholastic Book Fair  
                  Begins 
 

• Wednesday, 5/16 Family Game                      
                      Night 
 

• Friday, 5/18 Second Grade Picnic 
 


